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From: Anne Caulum
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Build for the betterment of Madison
Date: Sunday, June 9, 2024 6:45:59 PM

You don't often get email from anniekat917@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Madison continues to have a major housing crisis. Unfortunately, so many people are against
any changes to their neighborhoods. The lands in Madison would still vastly unused farmlands
if not for changes like those being proposed.

I fully support all housing expansions we can build.

Anne Caulum 
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